
                                              
                                     

  
 
 
 
 
 

Message from Asbestos Victims Support Groups Forum UK 
 

October 17, 2012 
 
The members of the Asbestos Victims Support Groups Forum UK who met today (October 
17, 2012) in London send fraternal greetings to Andeva officials and members and 
congratulations on your activities in Paris on October 12 and 13, 2012. 
 
The UK and France share a tragic history regarding the repercussions of asbestos exposures 
at work, at home and in the environment. UK activists express our solidarity with your efforts 
and our sincere appreciation of all you are doing for the French victims. 
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